
Report 
on the selection of candidates applying for Open Call for participation of 

Young Researchers and Companies in Research projects for  

NPUA/IIAP Cooperative R&D Unit 

 

Open Call for participation of Young Researchers and Companies in Research projects 

for NPUA/IIAP Cooperative R&D Unit was announced on February 19, 2021 with registration 

deadline – April 05, 2021. Later, the registration deadline was prolonged until April 20, 2021. 

Were received 4 applications from young researchers of the National Polytechnic 

University of Armenia (NPUA). No applications were received from young researchers from 

outside the NPUA, as well as from companies. 

As a result of the study and evaluation of the applications received, the following 

applications for individual projects were accepted: 

 Astronomical Objects Classification – Kristine Hambardzumyan, NPUA PhD 

student,  

 Performance Optimization System for Hadoop and Spark Frameworks – 

Kristina Khudaverdyan, NPUA PhD student. 

Two applications from 4th year bachelor students were rejected because the motivation 

letters did not contain sufficient justification and there were no references to specific project. 
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